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Transmitted via E-Mail only to: lerose@scgov.net 
 
Lois Rose, Solid Waste Operations Manager 
4000 Knights Trail Road 
Nokomis, FL 34275 
 
RE: Sarasota County Central County Solid Waste Disposal Complex (SCCWDC)  
 Detailed Closure Cost Estimate Approval 
 Permit No. 130542-028-SO-IM, Sarasota 
 WACS No:  51614 
 
Dear Ms. Rose, 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the subject facility’s updated detailed closure cost 
estimates dated and received January 15, 2020.  This cost estimate was prepared by Jason 
Timmons, P.E., for SCCWDC.  This cost estimate provides closure costs for Phase II (63 acres) and 
long-term care costs for Phase I (55 acres) for a total of 118 acres.  The inflation estimate(s) were 
submitted to comply with Rule 62-701.630(4)(b), Florida Administrative Code, (F.A.C.).  The 
following cost estimates received on January 15, 2020 are APPROVED for 2020:  
 

Closing – $17,102,237.53 
  Annual Long-term care – $677,026.25 
  Total Long-term care – $20,310,787.52 for 30 years 
 
The next annual cost estimate update is due between January 1 and March 1, 2021. 
 
A copy of these estimates will be forwarded to the Financial Coordinator, FDEP, 2600 Blair Stone 
Road, MS 4548, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400.  Please work with Tor Bejnar at (850) 245-8743 
or Tor.Bejnar@FloridaDEP.gov directly to assess the facility’s compliance with the funding 
mechanism requirements of Rule 62-701.630, F.A.C.  If you have any questions, you may contact 
Renée Kwiat at (239)344-5673 or Renee.Kwiat@FloridaDEP.gov. 
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Most information received or sent by the Department is public record and is placed in OCULUS, 
an electronic database.  You can view this and other documents for this facility at the following 
link: 
http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/WWW_WACS/Reports/SW_Facility_Docs.asp?wacsid=51614 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Snyder 
Environmental Manager 
South District Office 
 
Enclosure: Cost estimate form 
 
cc: Solid.Waste.Financial.Coordinator@dep.state.fl.us 
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